


< For NU Students > 

Classrooms for attending classes conducted via online 

Period: October 3, 2022 and February 13, 2023 

 

The following classrooms are available between 1st period and 5th period on weekdays (Mon 

– Fri) for attending classes which are conducted via online. (Closed on Saturdays, Sundays, 

and national holidays.) 

Classroom 

F374 

総合教育研究棟 

Sogo-kyoiku-kenkyu-to Building 

G415 

総合教育研究棟 

Sogo-kyoiku-kenkyu-to Building 

Number of Seats 

available 
64 (out of 80) 75 (out of 150) 

Individual Electricity 

Outlet 
Available Available 

Notes 
Refrain from speaking / oral 

practice 

Oral practice, speaking is 

possible. 

Students must use a headphone/earphone set when attending a class. 

Please refrain from chatting, unnecessary speech, or making sound, and respect other 

users. 

 

Important notes: 

If the classrooms shown above are full, the following classrooms are also available, only 

when they are not being used for other purposes. These classrooms are not reserved in 

advance for the same purpose (to make rooms available for students to attend online 

classes), and can only be used when face-to-face classes are not being held there. 

 

Rooms on the second and third floors of B-wing 

Rooms on the second and third floors of F-wing 

 

Classrooms other than ones shown above are not available. 

Classrooms can only be used for attending classes. Students are not allowed to use them 

for other purposes. 
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